
ii QUIMBY LANE RFP

Amendment 2

The purpose of Amendment 2 to the RFP is to clarify content and extend the submission deadline 
to allow potential respondents additional time to prepare quality responses.

By action taken by the Borough Council on April 22, 2019, the following amendments to the 
Request for Proposal (RFP) were adopted:

1.	 The Process section of the RFP is amended as follows:  the submission date is now extended 
until July 1, 2019 in paragraph 1, and all of the other dates in the Process section are also 
extended by two months. 

2.	 The designs and development program included in the RFP are purely conceptual.  The 
only mandated programmatic element is compliance with the Borough's affordable housing 
requirement.  Respondents are encouraged to include or omit specific elements of the 
development program as they choose.




